
  
 
 

       

 Bro. Tillman was kind 
enough to provide us with the    
Mongolian  translation of our tract 
entitled, “What Is The Gospel?” He 
wrote: “Your tracts will be passed 
out very quickly and we really do 
appreciate you for doing this for us. 
We praise God for using us together 
to reach the lost in Mongolia. May 
God continue to bless your ministry 
He has called you to do.” 

“Some of the children that  
come to our children’s   
church every Sunday.” 
(far left) 
 
 
 
 
                      

“One of our churches in 
the capital city,        
Ulaanbaatar. (near left) 
The girls in white          
are our choir.” 

A church 200 miles out in the Gobi Desert The Feeding Center at Ulaanbaatar 


